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Dear Cosponsors of the National Public Health Initiative on Diabetes and Women’s Health:

A few months ago, our initiative, the National Public Health Initiative on Diabetes and Women’s Health, 
announced that a survey was about to be released to identify national efforts aimed at implementing strategies for 
diabetes and women’s health across several areas:  community health, communication and education, quality care, 
and research and surveillance.  This survey is currently available on www.xxx.com.  

As you know, our initiative is interested in developing a national report that would highlight those activities that 
we, as cosponsors, have implemented which complement the objectives set forth by this initiative. 

If you have completed the survey online already, thank you for participating in this survey. 

If you have not had a chance to complete the survey, we wanted to remind you that the survey is still available 
online. Participation in the survey is voluntary.  If you are interested in completing the survey, please visit the 
following link: www.xxx.org.   It will take only about 30 minutes of your time.   You do not have to answer every 
question and can skip those that you do not feel comfortable answering.  Your individual responses will not be 
linkable to any information that identifies you.  The mechanism for collecting survey information is 
SurveyMonkey, a secure Website that meets the Safe Harbor and EU Data Protection Requirements.  

The survey will be available from {Month, Day, Year} to {Month, Day, Year}.   

Please feel free to contact Dr. Michelle Owens-Gary at Centers for Disease Control and Prevention at 770-488-
5014 or MOwens1@cdc.gov for more information about the National Public Health Initiative on Diabetes and 
Women’s Health.   Please also visit our Web site at www.cdc.gov/diabetes/projects/women.htm.

                                                             
Sincerely,

                                                                                                         Michelle D. Owens-Gary, Ph.D.
                                                                                            Behavioral Scientist                          
Division of Diabetes Translation
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